
I’d like to express my support for this bill that would rightfully give pre-born children personhood and the human 
rights they deserve. From the time of fertilization, new DNA is formed to create an individual person that just 
needs time and space to develop into who God created them to be. Each of those pre-born humans should have 
the right to life and the chance that we all have been afforded that have the opportunity to engage in this 
conversation today, I urge you to support this bill. 


